
Creative Communities Scheme Funding Round now 
open
Funding is now available for community–based arts groups for performances, events and 
workshops that will provide a variety of opportunities for participation in those activities. 

Funding round is now open and will close at 5.00pm, Friday 1 March 2019.

Applications are available from the Council website at: http://www.qldc.govt.nz/assets/
Uploads/Forms/Funding/CCS-Application-Form.pdf

Hard copies are available from the QLDC offices in both Queenstown and Wanaka.

For any enquiries please contact Arts and Events Facilitator Jan Maxwell, on the phone at 03 441 
0469 or 027 233 7934 or via email at jan.maxwell@qldc.govt.nz 

Identifying Queenstown Lakes District Priority 
Thoroughfares and Buildings
Council is seeking feedback on proposed priority thoroughfares in the Queenstown Lakes District.

This forms part of QLDC’s process of identifying priority buildings in the Queenstown Lakes District, as 
required under the Building (Earthquake-prone buildings) Amendment Act 2016.

The statement of proposal will be available for public consultation from 9 February 2019 on the 
Council’s website www.qldc.govt.nz or from the Council offices at 10 Gorge Road, Queenstown or 
47 Ardmore Street, Wanaka and every library in the district.

The list of proposed thoroughfares include: 1–38 Ballarat Street, Queenstown; 4–26 Rees Street, 
Queenstown; the pedestrian lane between 13-17 Ballarat Street and Searle Lane; and 12–54 
Buckingham Street, Arrowtown.

Any person or organisation has a right to comment on the proposed list and the Council encourages 
everyone with an interest to do so.

Submissions should be completed online. Alternatively they can be emailed to
haveyoursay@qldc.govt.nz with the words “earthquake-prone thoroughfares submission” in the 
subject line or posted to Queenstown Lakes District Council, Private Bag 50072, Queenstown 9348. 
Submissions must be received no later than 5.00pm 15 March 2019.

All submissions must be dated and signed by you and should include the following information: 

•	 Your name, postal address and telephone number. If possible, please also 		
	 include an email address.

•	 Your submission on each aspect you wish to address, with reasons to support 		
	 your view.

•	 Whether you wish to be heard in support of your submission.

•	 Whether you would consider making a joint submission.

Late submissions or oral submissions (without prior written material) will only be accepted where 
exceptional circumstances apply. All submissions will be treated as public information and will be 
published unless confidentiality is requested.
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